
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: March 2, 2024 

 

                   LETTER OF APPRECIATION 
 
 

The students of the All Saints’ College, Thiruvananthapuram send voice recordings of small 

stories, nursery rhymes and poems to Pallium India as a means of Voice Donation Service to the 

children of patients under palliative care and for kids under palliative care through out the year 

2023-24. The social conscience of All Saints’ College, Thiruvananthapuram, is greatly 

appreciated. 
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